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Dear Parents  
 
Welcome to the Summer term in Year 2. We are off to a great start and the children have settled back into their 
routine very well. Our quest title this term is New beginnings and we have many things to look forward to. We will 
be focussing on the features of map skills within Geography and the Great Fire of London takes centre stage in our 
History learning. If you have any artefacts or photographs related to London, and you don’t mind your child bringing 
them in to show and tell, please do. If your items are precious then you could send an email to 
class2@milvertonprimary.co.uk with a photo that can be printed out for display.  
Please see the attached quest overview for full details on what we will cover this term. If you have any expertise in 
any of the areas please do let us know as we’d love to welcome some visitors in to speak with the children.  
 
As the weather remains unpredictable, please ensure your child is appropriately dressed each day, including having a 
coat that can zip up. Encourage your child to develop their fine motor skills and fasten their coats by themselves to 
develop independence. Now we are having a bit more sun please apply sun cream at home before arriving at school. 
 
Reading  
Please continue to listen to your child read at least four times a week and record it in their reading record books. 
Just 10 minutes each time really does make a huge difference. We will be listening to the children read in school too 
so please ensure that their books come into school every day. Books will be changed on a Monday and a Friday.  
 
Homework/Spellings  
Spellings will be hand written in your child’s reading records. They are given on a Monday then tested the following 
Monday. MyMaths homework will be continuing this term and your child has their log in details stuck into their 
reading records. If you need a reminder, that is easily done.  
 
PE  
The children will have PE on a Tuesday and a Thursday. Please ensure that their PE kit is in school on both days. 
There will be some enrichment PE days on Fridays this term too.  
 
Contact  
The class email is checked regularly; I will endeavour to get back to you ASAP but please allow up to 48 hours for a 
response. If a response is needed fairly quickly, using the office email may be best!  
We look forward to an exciting and fun term. 
Yours sincerely  
Ms Brooke 
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